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Bird Safe Philly is a 
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As we near the end of 2022, we want to express our sincere gratitude for 
your participation in Lights Out Philly throughout the spring and fall 
migration seasons!  
 
You joined more than 100 commercial, residential and municipal 
participants across the Greater Philadelphia region in turning off lights at 
night to help prevent bird collisions, and your efforts are making a 
difference.  
 
Recently, we partnered with a team at KPMG to analyze bird collision 
data collected in Philadelphia, before and after Lights Out. We are still in 
the early stages, but with the limited data available, we have already 
begun to see the positive impact that turning off lights is having on 
reducing bird collisions.  
 
We truly appreciate and value your commitment to making safer skies for 
birds, while saving energy. Visit Lights Out Philly online for updates about 
the upcoming 2023 season. 
 
We wish you all a safe and happy holiday season! 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Lights Out Philly Team 
 
. 

https://www.birdsafephilly.org/lights-out

